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"   Website: www.sjrotary.org  " Email Attendance Make-ups to:  attendance@sjrotary.org  "  

 
 

Rotary Week  
 
 

Jan 20 Board of Directors      4:00 Gordon House 
 

Jan 21 Adult Gift of Life      7:30 O’Connor Hospital 
 Event                            8:00 Gordon House 
 Digital Bridges    11:30 Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting    12:00 Summit Center 
 

Jan 22 Membership                7:30 Gordon House 
   Involvement 
 ELC      9:00 Gordon House 
 Rotacare      4:30 1922 The Alameda 
 Hospitality      6:00 Gordon House 
 

 

Howard Charney, Senior Vice President is a member of Cisco’s Office of 
the President and Executive Staff and reports directly to CEO John  
Chambers. Charney contributes to Cisco’s strategy and direction, advises 
customers on implementing critical Internet technologies, and communicates 
Cisco’s vision to key audiences worldwide. Charney founded Grand  
Junction Networks, which invented Fast Ethernet and low-cost switching. 
Cisco acquired Grand Junction in 1995 and charged Charney with growing 
Cisco’s networking business, after which he led its Small/Medium Business 

division to market leadership in two-tier distribution of network systems. 
 
Prior to Grand Junction, Charney was one of the four founders of 3Com Corporation. Charney 
holds mechanical engineering degrees from MIT and an MBA and JD from Santa Clara University, is 
a licensed patent attorney, and belongs to the State Bar of California and the Federal Bar. 

Howard Charney 
“Cisco Sr. Vice President” 

 

Rotary Fax Machine Down 
 

The Rotary fax machine was not in service 
from December 22, 2008 through January 7, 
2009.  If you faxed something to the Rotary 
Office during that period, we did not receive it. 
 

We are sorry for the inconvenience this may  
have caused. 

 

Proposed New Members 
 
 

The following person has been nominated as a member of the Rotary Club of San Jose: 
 
 

Name     Classification     Sponsor 
 

Michelle Mann  Information Technology - Community Relations  Rod Diridon, Jr.  



   
 
 
 

ROTARY AUCTION EVENT RESERVATION FORM 
An Affair in the Vineyard 
Saturday March 7, 2009 

 
 

Featuring these FABULOUS wineries: 
Joseph George, Far Niente, Rombauer, Kathryn Kennedy, 

Duckhorn, Silver Oak 
 

NAME: _______________________________________  BADGE # ______  Today’s Date __________ 
 
NUMBER OF RESERVATIONS: __________ COST Per Person = $175.00       TOTAL COST = $ __________ 

       (you will be billed) 
 

NAMES OF GUESTS: ____________________________ ____________________________________ 
 

          ____________________________ ____________________________________ 
 

For information/reservations contact Carl Honaker at (408) 272-0160: Carl.Honaker@rda.sccgov.org 

 

BEST YEAR YET FOR ROSES! 
 
 

Come to the Gordon House rose garden on Saturday, January 24th and learn  
everything you need to know about having a great year with your roses.  Our Rosarian 
Rotarian, Joel Deceuster will be on hand from 8:45AM till noon leading Rotary  
volunteers in the pruning and winterizing of the 120+ rose bushes that surround the 
Gordon House.  This is your opportunity to learn from the expert and apply his secrets 
for having your best year yet with your own rose garden.  Starting at 8:45AM we’ll have 
coffee and Greenlee Bakery’s world famous fresh baked cinnamon bread.  Enjoy mixing 
with fellow Rotarians while Joel sharpens and sterilizes your rose clippers.  At 9AM Joel 
will give a pruning demonstration and show us how to tip and spray our roses to protect 
them from overwintering diseases and insects.  He’ll also demonstrate how to plant bare root roses with  
recommendations for those that grow really well in our San Jose climate.  Members of the Santa Clara Rose 
Society will also be on hand to answer questions and give advice as they help us with this pruning  

marathon.  All those who sign up in advance will be directed 
to online pruning demonstration videos produced by the 
Friends of the San Jose Rose Garden.   
 
We had a great first year at our Gordon House rose garden 
but 2009 is bound to be our best year yet.   This garden 
brings a lot of joy to those who visit our headquarters and 
History San Jose.  Come for as long or little as you 
can.  You don’t need to be an experienced pruner.  We’ll 
turn you into one.  Please email Joel and he’ll add your 
name to the list and send you a confirmation with links to 
some of his favorite rose resources. Rain date will be  
January 31st from 2:00-4:00pm.   

Contact Joel at joel@joeldeceuster.com  



 



 


